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This month the Technology Department has worked on the following projects: 

 Assisted teachers in finalizing school year, setting up graduation, running 

sound for graduation, etc. 

 Assisted in Summer school setup, getting programs up and running and 

student setups, teacher access, etc. 

 Replaced Ncomputing equipment in 3
rd

 grade lab at OES. 

 Worked with non returning teachers to gather and check in technology 

equipment. 

 Worked with known new employees to set up accounts, email, etc. 

 Replaced our Lightpeed Systems internet filtering hardware and configured 

it for our environment. 

 Worked on Web Page posting employment opportunities, required 

information, and updating employee information. 

 Worked setting up the new superintendent with a network account and 

email. 

 Worked with campuses with surveillance camera issues. 

 Worked with librarians setting up mobile device for running inventory. 

 Worked with Testing Coordinator setting up new office in Special 

Populations building. 

 Worked with business manager and accounts payable clerk on submitting 

PEIMS report. 

 Replaced Projector bub in OMS History Room. 

 Worked with Coach Perez in printing issues and getting printer set up in AD 

Office. 

 Worked on OES Card Swipe security system. 

 We are continue working to get computer labs reset, student computers 

imaged, and other summer activities so school will be ready to start in the 

fall. 


